
 
From: Lubrick, Kerry [mailto:Kerry.Lubrick@hamilton.ca]  
Sent: August 14, 2008 4:52 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB - 2008-0150 
Importance: High 
 

Good Evening,  
I am sorry I have missed the deadline, but I am most interested in attending the 
Consultation of Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers. 

I would like the opportunity to both participate and present  on behalf of the City 
of Hamilton.  I currently manage our utilities arrears program which assists low 
income individuals and families with disconnections or threat of disconnection of 
utilities.  I  understand from Marika Hare of OEB that the information I have to 
provide may be useful to the consultation. 

Thank you for this opportunity and I look forward to hearing from you.  
Regards,  
Kerry L. Lubrick 
Manager, Special Supports Program - City of Hamilton  
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Community Services Department, Benefit Eligibility Division 
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Hamilton, ON  L8H 7T4 
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905-546-2476 (fax)  
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